
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/3/2010 12:16:02 AM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Wan, Fong

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FXWl); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW:

FYI

From: Cherry, Brian K
To: 'sjlarson_14@msn.com' <sjlarson_14@msn.com> 
Sent: Tue Aug 03 00:15:26 2010
Subject: Re:

I spoke with mike this morning and he thought a January 1,2016 date would work.

From: STEVE LARSON <sjlarson_14@msn.com>
To: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Mon Aug 02 20:58:25 2010
Subject:

Brian: The troops have been really trying to make the 2016 date work. Will probably try to 
see if we can get January 2016 as opposed to June 2016. Life for all of us would be better if 
that can be done. I must say though, I am impressed with the effort to make this work. On the 
4pm call this afternoon, everyone was upbeat and hopeful that we all can make this happen. I'll 
send a report after the meeting tomorrow. PG&E seemed particularly cooperative.

Steve

SB GT&S 0009826
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